From: customer.services

Sent: 6 Apr 2020 12:09:33 +0100
To: Cooper, Kerri
Subject: FW: dc 20 0094 RM haverhill 02 04 20

Sent: 06 April :

To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: dc 20 0094 RM haverhill 02 04 20

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Kerri Cooper

Senior Planning Officer, West Suffolk.
6" April 2020

Dear Kerri

Application no: DC/20/0094/RM: submission of details under Outline Planning Permission
DC/15/2424/0UT - Matters Reserved by Condition 2, (appearance, landscaping, layout and
scale), for the development of Units 1 and 2 for Class B2 and B8 use.

Thank you for consulting the Ramblers on this application, providing further information.

As in my email dated oth February, | have nothing to add to my previous comments in respect of
this site.

Yours sincerely
Phil Prigg
Group Footpath Secretary

Ramblers, Newmarket & District Group.

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.,
www.avast.com
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confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the



intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been
swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the
Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council

cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
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